
April 2, 2004 
 
 
 
Compatible Electronics 
114 Olinda Drive 
Brea, California 92823 
(714) 579-0500 
Fax (714) 579-1850 
scott@celectronics.com 
 
 
American TCB 
6731 Whittier Avenue, Suite C110 
McLean, Virginia 22101 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
This letter is supplemental to the previous cover letter dated March 2, 2004, in which we 
requested a Limited Modular Approval (LMA) of the Intel Mini PCI Type 802.11BG for 
use in the Hewlett Packard platforms  HSTNN-I01C (Crystal), PP2090 (Diamond), and 
PP2190 (Ruby) Laptops. 
 
We hereby request that this approval be changed to a system approval, and that the grant 
notes be changed to be worded as follows: 
 
Output power is Conducted. The Mini-PCI Card is to be installed in the specific notebook computers 
shown in this filing only by the grantee or their designated OEM integrator - user installation is prohibited.  
Installation of this device into other host products requires the submission of a Class II permissive change 
application containing data demonstrating compliance for spurious emissions, or new application if 
appropriate. Compliance of this device in all final host configurations is the responsibility of the Grantee. 
Co-located transmitter operating conditions have been evaluated as described in this filing. The antenna(s) 
used for this transmitter must not be co-located or operate in conjunction with any other antenna or 
transmitter other than the configurations evaluated as described in this filing. Only the antennas 
documented in this filing, installed in the manner specified, and at a distance of at least 20cm from all 
persons can be used with this device. End-users must be provided with operating instructions for satisfying 
RF exposure compliance requirements. 
 
If there are any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Scott McCutchan 
Lab Manager 
Compatible Electronics, Brea Division 


